
We would like to invite our newest K Dragons to attend our Kinder Welcome 
Camp. 
 

Kinder Welcome Camp is an opportunity to help our incoming students 
begin to acclimate to the school, classroom routines, and give them a 
chance to get to know other students and teachers.  
 
 

This will be held at Roland Park (1510 N Manhattan Ave.) on 
Monday, July 31, 2023 from 8:00am- 2:00pm.  

• Students may be dropped off and picked up at gate 2 located near 
the center of the school building.    

• Drop-off will be 5 minutes prior to the beginning of camp in the 
carline.  The carline is in the north, larger faculty parking lot in 
front of the school.  Afternoon pick-up will be in the same location 
as drop-off.   

• If parents would like to walk students into the classrooms, parents 
must park in the faculty lot.   

• Kinder Camp will be held in the kindergarten classrooms on the 
first floor near the main office.  

• Please be sure students arrive on time.   
• Students may bring their own lunch or eat a school lunch (no 

charge).  
• All students should bring a water bottle with their name on it.  
• Please make sure students wear sneakers.  
• If you would like to share any info about your child including allergies, 

etc., please email Ms. Stewart (K Teacher) @ tara.stewart@hcps.net  

You may RSVP HERE: https://bit.ly/RPKCAMP2023  
 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FRPKCAMP2023&data=05%7C01%7Cmichele.martinez%40hcps.net%7C9c01f4c7f4b04f8afdb508db61160dcc%7C10a8fdf9c2ff4e0d9c191fe2c188164a%7C0%7C0%7C638210521057017675%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BAOP7ABsqcZ2NgtLXeb%2FU6vr1lJqb7%2B1r3uloho04ZY%3D&reserved=0

